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BELOIT POLICE DEPARTMENT HOLDING CEREMONY 
FOR NEW HIRES AND PROMOTIONS 

March 8, 2018 - The City of Beloit Police Department proudly announces the promotion of one 
patrol officer to sergeant, one patrol officer to detective and the hiring of two civilian clerks.  

Additionally, the Police & Fire Commission will meet at 4:30 p.m. Monday, March 12, at 2400 
Springbrook Court, to consider the appointment of a new captain of patrol and a new patrol officer. 

A ceremony will be held for the new hires and promotions following the PFC meeting: 

Monday, March 12, 2018 
6 p.m. 

City of Beloit Public Forum 
100 State Street, Beloit, WI 53511 

The ceremony will begin with a welcome and remarks from Police Chief David B. Zibolski, after 
which we warmly introduce the following candidates to the Beloit Police Department team: 

Promotions 

Patrol Officer Cory Howes will be promoted to the rank of sergeant. Cory is a 12-year veteran of 
the Beloit Police Department who has most recently been working as a training officer.  

Patrol Officer Nathan Adams will be promoted to the rank of detective. Nate is a 13-year veteran 
of the Beloit Police Department who has most recently been working as a member of the Beloit Police 
Department Violent Crime Interdiction Team. 

New Hires 

Thomas Stigler is being considered as captain of patrol. Thomas comes to us as a 30-year veteran from the 
Milwaukee Police Department, retiring at the rank of inspector.  

Ryan Marro is being considered as a patrol officer. Ryan comes to us from the Waukesha County 
Sheriff’s Department. 

Venetia Theodoratos is joining the Beloit Police Department as a records clerk. 

Emily Clutter is joining the Beloit Police Department as a records clerk. 
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